
Dear parents and carers,  

Please take time to share our curriculum letter with your household and enjoy a chance to see what your child/ 
children will be doing at school this term. Children will need PE kits in school for PE sessions and interhouse 
lunchtimes sports, so it is recommended that children bring their kits to school on Monday and leave at school until 
the end of the week. 

In English we shall be sharing the 
text Breaker all about a pair of 
children who have a mission to 
complete involving an oil spill and 
a very strange professor. We shall 
create a news report, narrative 
dialogue, and persuasive texts. 
 

 
 

In Maths we shall be exploring decimal 
numbers, place value, shapes and 
angles, and patterns in numbers. 
TT Rockstars and Numbots are 
encouraged at home and school to 
reinforce number fact knowledge and 
quick recall. 

 

In Spelling we shall continue to 
work on our Ed Shed spellings with 
a range of games and activities each 
week linked to the set spellings for 
your child’s group.  
At home use of the games is on the 
class’s homework to support the 
“little but often” approach to the 
learning of key words and spelling 
rules. 

 
In Science we shall be 
investigating how our body works 
with a focus on circulation and 
the heart. We shall find out all 
about blood and what keeps our 
bodies healthy.  

 

 

In Humanities we shall be finding 
out about our role as caretakers of 
the Earth with a focus on the 
damage caused to nature by 
mankind and how we are trying to 
solve these problems as well as 
researching different areas of the 
world. 

 
PE sessions will remain on 
Tuesdays for all pupils and 
Thursdays for year 5. Children 
will need to arrive at school in 
school uniform on those days 
with their school PE kit in a bag 
for use during the day. Please 
ensure all items are clearly 
labelled and appropriate for the 
school PE kit. We also have 
interhouse competitions on 
Thursday during lunchtime for 
children. 

In Spanish we shall be learning about 
how to ask people about how they 
spent their weekend and how to 
answer the question in a range of ways. 
 

 

In RE we shall be investigating if the 
Qu’ran is vital for Muslims today. 
 
In PSHE we shall be celebrating 
differences and finding out what 
makes us all such amazing human 
beings. 

 

We have a busy and fun filled term full of activities and learning experiences. Year 6 will be taking part in national 
SATs week the week beginning 14th May and will need to be in school everyday of that week to ensure they 
participate in each assessment on the correct day. This is set by the government. All children in Sharks will be 
enjoying a reward session at the end of that week for all their hard work. 
 
Thank you in appreciation of your support of your child and the school. 
K Harrison (class teacher/ base leader) 


